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           NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

         PBC BOARD MEETING  
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular February 13, 2024 meeting of the 

Board of Commissioners of the Public Building Commission of Chicago 

has been cancelled.  

           
      
 
 
 
 
     ______________________________________ 

     Ray Giderof  
     Acting Executive Director 
     Public Building Commission of Chicago  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
Pursuant to Section 2.06(g) of the Open Meetings Act, effective January 1, 2011, a public comment period will be held during the meeting. 
 
In order to provide public comment, you must register online or at the office of the Public Building Commission of Chicago, located at the Richard J. Daley 
Center, Room 200, at least two hours prior to the start of the meeting. 
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